
     

                                             
 

 

HELLO! 

First & Foremost: THANK YOU for your Support & Understanding through this difficult time we are all 

having. We hope that all of you are safe and doing great!!  

Sanitizing and Disinfecting and following the guidelines set forth by AHS (Alberta Health Services) & Licensing.  

We will be happy to answer any questions you may have ! 

We will NOT be Playing at the community parks until safe to do so.  

 

Children: 

Returning to Daycare may be difficult for some of our children. This will be a normal reaction and we will do 

everything to make them feel at home. Socializing with friends that they haven’t seen can be stressful and their 
coping skills may be challenged. We recognize the importance of giving the children the tools they need to cope 

and express their feelings at this time.    

 

Welcome to Orlando who has joined us.  

This month the children will be having some fun in water! We will be putting out the sprinklers and misters for the 

children to enjoy. Learning new water games and just having some good ole splash time. 

 

The children will continue to explore the community and nieghborhoods. They will be doing nature art and creating 

wonderful crafts. Picnics and snacks outside, singing new songs and learning through play. Walking to the Duck 

Pond & Duck Dock to check out the animals and nature surrounding them. Lots to discover and explore!  

(Older children will be): Learning about the trees, plants and weeds! They will be shown the ones that are safe to eat 

BUT only with a parent!!  

 

 

Who’s got a White tee shirt??? The children will have a blast painting a tee-shirt this month! If you have a white one 

you don’t mind the little one showing off their artistic skills on bring it in!! It’ll be good fun!! 
 

REMEMBER to bring a HAT & Sunscreen for your little one(s)!  Extra shorts and a tee shirts, so they can 

change if needed after enjoying some water play.  

They  children will not be going outside on days when the UV Index is above 

 

 

                                                                                          
 

 


